
THANK YOU TO THE FLORISSANT COMMUNITY 

 

It is gratifying to see what the volunteers from the community have accomplished 

in one short month! They have done so much, having repaired and maintained 

trucks, cleaned and repaired issues in the stations, maintained the grounds, 

replaced landing lights for the helipad and worked tirelessly to pull off an amazing 

pancake breakfast!   

 

We thank the more than eight hundred people who came out to support the 

department at the FFPD pancake breakfast! The generosity of the donor’s 

contributions will go far in helping this department better serve the 

community.  We look forward to our next event so we can be together with our 

friends and neighbors again.  

 

FFPD Board of Directors 
 


